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Fare Collection Modernization 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 10, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Endorse in principle the technology and operations fare collection options, including 
Open Payments and account-based architecture detailed in the Comments section 
of this report to develop and inform the implementation plan that will be presented to 
the Board for approval in May 2022; and  

2. Authorize a sole source contract with Scheidt & Bachmann Gmbh for the purchase 
and installation of the required hardware to enable Open Payments on the fare gates 
to an upset limit of $4.3 million, inclusive of applicable taxes. 
 

3. That the information contained in the confidential attachment remain confidential in 
its entirely as it contains information about a trade secret or scientific, technical, 
commercial, financial or labour relations information, supplied in confidence to the 
City or local board, which, if disclosed, could reasonably be expected to prejudice 
significantly the competitive position or interfere significantly with the contractual or 
other negotiations of a person, group of persons or organization. 


